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Singing at Bransgore Christmas lights switch on! 
 

Friday 29th November at 4.15pm 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have been invited to come along to sing at the grand switching on of the Bransgore 

Christmas Lights in Bransgore Village by the shops on Friday 29th November at 

4.15pm. 

We would love it if children and their parents came along to this event next Friday.  

Children are to be collected from school as normal, but we would love lots of you to 

come to the village shops at 4.15pm and join in some Christmas singing. 

We have not, as a school, done this before, but thought the children might enjoy the 

event. Mr Richards, Mr Brown and I will meet everyone there and provide word sheets, 

but you may need a torch! It’ll be a very informal event – I’ll give a starting note! 

We are hoping that lots of families will turn up and join in some of our favourite 

Christmas songs. 

Hope to see you there! 

Best wishes, 

Alison Mayall 

 
 

 

 


